
To whom it may concern, 

 

I have studied and worked in U.S. for more than fourteen years (2004 Jan-2018 March, ORCID: 

https://orcid.org/0000-0002-6367-848X, obtained my Ph. D. degree at University of Hawaii 

at Manoa, U.S.). My recently published papers that I wrote were not required for English 

editing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wan, Xuehua 

10/19/2021    
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